
Dated: 11.07.2023 

Circular- IInd Term Fee 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that our channel partner M/s Paytm is facing some technical issues for 
collecting online fee payment for the IInd Quarter (July-Sep 2023), It is, therefore, requested to 
deposit fee Cheque at School Gate No. 2 or at Accounts office latest by 20.07.2023 without late 
fine. Please ignore if already paid. 

Sorry for inconvenience caused to you. 


